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We recognize and appreciate the efforts of City Planning, Transportation, and Municipal
Servicing staff to review development applications thoroughly and make decisions in the
public interest. However, we strongly urge you to carefully consider the concerns of
existing residents—many of whom chose to live in this area specifically to enjoy a
quieter, less urbanized environment.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Please feel free to contact me if further
clarification is needed.

Sincerely
 
sachin patel




